
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of October 15, 2010, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Antoine Reeves, President
Teresa Velazquez, Vice President of Student Events
Damon Cherry, Vice President of Student Governance
Bruce Berg, Diversity Coordinator
Ted Carey, Budget Coordinator
Shana Colbert, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Jasmine Cruz, Elections Coordinator
Alyssa Ginevra, Wellness Coordinator
Eileen OʼShea, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member
Tervell Williams, Social Activities Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Jeffrey Bartkovich, Vice President, Educational Technology Services
Carmelita Brown-Wallace, Director, Upward Bound
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Ivan Matthew, SEGA Advisor
Eddie Visagie, Student Trustee
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator
Greg Wilson, Campus Center Operations Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:08 p.m.  The minutes of the October 8 meeting were approved.

SPEAK TO SEGA
• Ms. Brown-Wallace invited SEGA members to host Upward Bound students on Shadow Day, November 11, so that they might 
 experience a day in the life of a college student, attending classes, meetings and activities.
• Mr. Visagie reported that the Monroe Doctrine will report on his meeting with Vice President Bartkovich regarding the wireless 
 system on both campuses.
• Mr. Visagie asked SEGA members to share their comments/concerns regarding the college s̓ website with him prior to his meeting 
 with Vice President Salvador on the topic.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Past Events
• Get Off The Water Bottle, Pot and Munchies, and Voter Registration Drive all went well.

Upcoming Events
• Sun. October 17, 10:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. at Salvation Army downtown – SEGA members will help set up and serve meals.
• Wed. October 20, 12-1 p.m. in room 4-151 – Dr. P.M. Forniʼs presentation “Making Courtesy Common.”
• Fri. October 22, 6-8 p.m. in 4th floor atrium – Family Fun Nite with games, box maze and food for MCC students and their children.

NEW BUSINESS

Budget Report
• Mr. Carey gave an update on expenditures from the programming budget.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey
• Suggested that a time frame be established by the ad hoc committee charged with reviewing SEGA position descriptions.
• He is impressed with the groupʼs activities and team work.

Lisa Wallace
• Waivers are needed from everyone participating in the Salvation Army activity.
• Keep up the good work!

The meeting adjourned at 1:02 p.m.  
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator
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